
	
  	
  

	
  

Ea s t  Co unty  Ma rke t ing  Ex c ha ng e  

T ue s da y ,  June  1 0  a t  

Eme rs o n Ho us e  

3 5 7 7  S E Div is io n S t . ,  Po rt la nd 
9 7 2 0 2  

Parking is limited! Please take our shuttle. 
Due to construction along SE Division, street parking may be limited.  Emerson 
House will run a shuttle from St. Philip Neri Parish at 2408 SE 16th Ave, 
Portland.  The church is located on the North side of Division with the parking 
entrance at SE 16th.  We’ve been given 25 designated parking spaces.  Both the 
spaces and the shuttle will be visible from Division. 
  
The shuttle will run from 2:30 to 3:00 p.m. and again from 5:00 to 5:30 p.m. 
  
There is also limited parking available underneath Emerson House.  These spaces 
will also be reserved for ECME.   Thanks for your help! 
  

 


